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October 16, 2024 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St. 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Petition of New Hampshire Transmission, LLC for Extension of Financing 
Authorization Period and Appearance 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Enclosed for filing with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission are the Petition 
of New Hampshire Transmission, LLC ("NHT") for Extension of Financing Authorization 
Period, and an Appearance. 

NHT is currently a public utility in New Hampshire for the purpose of owning and 
operating the Seabrook Transmission Substation adjacent to Seabrook Station. This Petition is 
requesting that the Commission grant NHT an extension on a previously approved financing. 

Pursuant to the March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version is being 
filed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your 
assistance. 
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cc: NH Department of Energy; Office of Consumer Advocate 
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